
	

	

	The	colder	weather	has	me	hoping	that	Spring	comes	later	this	
month	(if	not	sooner)	to	our	area.		While	we	wait	for	that	
transition,	your	HOA	has	lots	of	exciting	events	and	even	a	few	
opportunities	

	

HOA	celebrates	our	30th	anniversary	this	year.		Please	save	the	dates	of:	

• June	20th	for	a	General	Meeting	that	will	introduce	you	to	the	Village	Pioneers	and	recap	our	history	
• Aug	8th	for	dinner,	music	&	dancing		
More	soon	when	we	finalize	our	plans.			

Be	Engaged			Our	Socials	now	start	at	4:30,	still	the	2ndTuesday	of	each	month.		Your	Event	Coordinators	
have	developed	a	dazzling	offering.		Including:	weekly	golf	scrambles,	a	high	tea/garden	tour	at	Crescent	
Bend,	line	dancing	at	Cotton	Eyed	Joe,	an	Adult	Easter	egg	scramble,	dinning	out	at	Z	fish	house,	Mama	
Mia	&	Lakeside	Tavern,	Random	Acts	of	Flowers,	Jersey	Boys	at	the	TN	Theater,	clay	painting	at	Might	
Mud,	Hello	Dolly	at	TPAC,	a	day	trip	to	2	wineries	in	Maynardville	(transportation	included),		KSO	Pops	–	
Leslie	Odom	Jr,	Trace	Adkins	at	NPAC,	a	Viking	River	cruise	from	Amsterdam	to	Basel,	Miss	Saigon	at	
TPAC,	and	Music	on	the	Mountain	at	Tennessee	Valley	Winery.		For	more	details,	or	to	sign	up,	go	to	the	
HOA	calendar	on	TellicoLife.	

Be	Informed			We’re	talking	about	Cyber	Security	at	both	the	March	14th	and	May	29th	General	meetings.		
Unfortunately	it’s	a	topic	impacting	more	&	more	of	us.			Also	at	the	March	meeting,	POA	
representatives	will	update	us	about	who	the	POA	Marketing	team	is	and	the	recent	Marketing	
Performance.		Then	on	June	20th	we’ll	look	at	the	past,	present	&	future	of	HOA	&	Tellico	Village.		If	
you’d	like	to	help	plan	the	June	20th	meeting	please	contact	klitke204@gmail.com.		We	could	use	a	few	
volunteers	who	are	interested	in	the	Village	history.	

If	you	know	anyone	new	to	our	Village,	please	let	them	know	the	next	HOA	sponsored	Welcome	
Orientation	is	May	16th.			This	is	a	valuable	introduction	to	several	key	Village	organizations.		For	more	
details,	consult	our	HOA	calendar	on	TellicoLife.	

Be	Heard					Thank	you	for	your	valuable	inputs	into	our	recent	survey.		73%	of	the	HOA	members	who	
opened	the	survey	responded.		Results	will	be	out	by	mid-month.			

To	the	many	of	you	that	have	renewed	or	joined	HOA	for	2019,	THANK	YOU.		If	you	haven’t	joined	or	
aren’t	sure,	click	the	link	at	the	top	of	the	article.	

	


